
ESEA (Elementary and Secondary Education Act) 
The Wrightstown Community School District has many fine teachers, and you have a 
chance to learn more about them. The Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) 
requires schools to offer parents with children in Title I schools additional information about 
the teaching staff each year. Specifically, we want you to know you have the right to ask for 
information about 
   1. The professional qualifications of your child's classroom teacher, including: 

a. whether the teacher has met Wisconsin licensing criteria to serve the 
    grade assigned, 

  b. whether the teacher is teaching under an emergency or provisional  status, 
           c. the undergraduate and graduate field of study of the teacher. 
 
   2. The professional qualifications of a paraprofessional providing services to 
        your child. 
 
Teacher certification information can be found on the Department of Public 
Instruction website:  
 
https://elo.wieducatorlicensing.org/datamart/publicSearchMenu.do 
 
and entering the teacher’s name.  Parents may also call the District Office, 532-5551, and 
we will provide the information. 
 
Also, after May 1, you can also request a copy of the previous year school district 
performance report or view the information on the DPI  website http://dpi.wi.gov/spr 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


